Auxiliary Meeting
May 15, 2016

Call to order – Drew – 09:34

Pledge

No guests at the beginning of the meeting.

Announcements by Drew & Vito

Vito thanked volunteers who helped with Spring Fling and other base events

There are other volunteer opportunities – First Saturday in June is the date and coastline clean-up is the task.  

There are several staff openings – Penny will accept PV staff position; SR position is needed immediately

Kalynn will replace Susan Nymeyer as the FSO-IS

Presentation by Mark Nymeyer on Coastie Coordinator job – looking for his replacement

Presentation by Edwardo Vitorino – Diversity Presentation – Fun!

Staff Reports:

We are anticipating a presentation by Tracy Merton as a Public Affairs officer working with the Air Station.

Lyle announced an ABS class and is looking forward to another GPS class.

Phil has not done any vessel exams but anticipates more as Summer boating increases

Accomplishments & Plans

Kalynn Irwin completed AUX-10 (IS C School) – She shared about the school in North Carolina and was excited about the Kodiak Flotilla and the vast areas that the AUX works in.

Phil has made a clothing rack for uniforms; readied the Coastie Trailer!

Safe Boating Week is May 21-27 and Nicole accepted the Certificate from the Borough.

Kathy Lee is headed out but she was thanked by Nicole for her efforts

We need help with Coastie at Crab Festival; we need a team to be part of the Survival Suit race at Crab Festival; and George Lee will lead the parade float for Crab Festival.

We need help at the CPOA booth at Crab Festival

June meeting will be the 11th and we will try and offer CPR with a trainer for those who want to be certified.  No regular meetings this summer but sub-committees will meet and staff officers meetings will continue.  

Awards – New members were sworn in – 5 total!  Drew led swearing them in and we all heard their oaths.  

Adjournment – 10:36
